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Lot of fans of the Myrick Hixon Eco Park on the La Crosse city council.      Council member
Marilyn Wigdahl isn't one of them.  Wigdahl is the lone no  vote so far on a new ten year lease
deal with the Eco Park.  She questions  the park's focus as a unique environmental educational
resource for  kids

(Click for Audio)

Wigdahl says she used to donate to the Eco-Park.  Until the park decided  to dump plans to
have animals.  Now, she's not a supporter.  Full  council votes on the lease next week.  
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